
 
 

EFFECTIVE 
OCTOBER 31ST, 2013 

 
 

Vassar and Sandilands 
Waste Disposal Ground Sites 

will be Closed 
 
 

The Vassar and Sandilands Waste Disposal Grounds 
will be open seasonally for the acceptance of 

recyclables and burnable items.  
The dates and hours for the seasonal operation of these 

sites have not been determined at this time. 
 

Vassar and Sandilands recycling shed will remain open. 
 

Thank you, 
The RM of Piney 


